
 
 
 

GHEHA BOARD MEETING 
  OCTOBER 2, 2023 

 
PLACE:  SUSAN CHARTIER’S RESIDENCE 
 
PRESENT:  SUSAN CHARTIER, STEVE ROBERTS, MIKE WOLFORD, BONNIE HEBERT, JUDY 
COKER 
 
GUEST SPEAKER:  DAVID LANDRUM 
 
David Landrum came to speak about the Bush Recreation Center (Rec Center).  The Board 
for the Bush Rec Center will be asking for a millage on next year’s election (2024).  The Rec 
Center is in need of some large repairs.  Some of the Board for the Rec Center will attend 
our January 27, 2024 annual membership meeting to speak to the community.   
 
Judy Coke advised that the P. O. Box was checked today.  No mail. 
 
The new CTP form is on the website. 
 
Judy and Susan read the minutes from the June 30, 2023 Board meeting.  Steve made a 
motion to accept the minutes.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Steve made a motion to rescind the purchase of buying drop boxes for the yearly ballots.  
Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Steve made a motion to purchase pre addressed and return envelopes to use for our 
mailings.  Mike seconded.  All in favor. 
 
The entrance signs restoration should start next week. 
 
3 new CTP:  1- carport; 1- open canopy; 1 – garage 
 
Treasurer Report:  Secretary of State filed and paid $10.00. 
 
Bonnie was paid for ink and paper $102.86. 
 
Bonnie will set up Zelle for us to be able to accept payments of assessments. 
 
Steve made a motion to pay WST for the meter and lights at the front entrance.  Susan 
seconded.  All in favor. 
 
Susan will check on the Christmas trees by the lake. 
 
The Board will check on using sheet pilings (out of PVC) with dirt and grass by the dam. 
 
Steve made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Susan seconded. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 10:25 P.M. 


